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Dave Barthelmy

From: Chris Wright <wrightsr@ipa.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 9:46 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Last of the Pyrolusite Pocket

 

Wrights Rock Shop 
 

 

I updated the Pyrolusite Gallery  with the most of the 
field collector, Roy Jones,  cache. It was a  very limited 

find and nothing has been found since this pocket.(This 

is the last flat of my stock from the find). 
 

Please mention that you are a member of Wright's 

Mineral News for your 10% discount. 

 

Chris 
UPDATE  
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